
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Ref: TWs/DSt 
 
4th December 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We still have a number of Yr 10 students who are looking for work experience placements for 25th – 29th 
June 2018. If you are able to offer any placements at your company we would be very grateful if you would 
contact c.ball@campion.northants.sch.uk in the first instance.  

 

Thank you, 

Tracey Wilks 

 

Associate Head of Sixth Form  

Director of Business and Community Engagement 
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